
WANT YOUR KIDS IN 
THE YEARBOOK?

Thank you!

This school year is going to be different. We all know this. 

We want to preserve as much as we can for our students and that includes 
the yearbook. This will be a keepsake to be enjoyed for years to come. 

We need you!
Please send us pictures of your students and their friends! We will be 
asking for pictures representing a different topic, from pets to pajamas and 
everything in between. 

 To get started, download the Herff Jones eShare app!

KEEP READING . . . 

THE PROWL YEARBOOK

YOUR FIRST ASSIGNMENT
1. Download the HJ eShare App or visit 
www.hjeshare.com and enter school 
code 12449 

2. Upload your photos and tag them 
SUMMER or FIRST DAY in the description 
field. 

3. We will use as many photos as we 
can in the yearbook! Watch for the other 
categories as we announce them through 
the school year.

SHARE YOUR PHOTOS WITH US!


